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2019 '" Drawn in the style of
diary comics with an upbeat,
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adorable flair, this is a
charming tale about Chii, a
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woman assigned male at birth.
Her story starts with her
childhood and follows the ups
and downs of exploring her
sexuality, gender, and
transition--as well as falling in
love with a man who''s head
over heels for her. Now they
want to get married, so Chii''s
about to embark on a new
adventure: becoming a bride! "'
Introduction to
Conservation Genetics Feb
22 2022 This impressive author
team brings the wealth of
advances in conservation
genetics into the new edition of
this introductory text, including
new chapters on population
genomics and genetic issues in
introduced and invasive
species. They continue the
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strong learning features for
students - main points in the
margin, chapter summaries,
vital support with the
mathematics, and further
reading - and now guide the
reader to software and
databases. Many new
references reflect the
expansion of this field. With
examples from mammals, birds
...
Nabari No Ou Jul 30 2022 In
the midst of the climactic
confrontation between the
Banten shinobi hired to
assassinate Dr. Frosty and the
Grey Wolves hired to protect
him, Togakushi's chief turns
her heart-reading powers upon
the tortured Yoite. But even
though she underhandedly
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gains knowledge of his secrets
by doing so, little does she
expect that her actions will
unleash the Kira Master's
wrath and send Yoite flying out
of control! As the ninja of
Banten look on, each with a
different purpose at heart,
their paths will diverge under
the pressure of two forbidden
arts coming head-to-head...
Lessons From Fukushima
Nov 09 2020 This book is about
the consequences of the
Fukushima disaster in light of
their technological, societal,
political, cultural and
environmental origins. The
magnitude of the nuclear
accident is investigated in this
book in the contexts of politics,
economy, and society. The
Online Library waykambas.auriga.or.id
on December 3, 2022 Free Download Pdf

authors scrutinize the
relationships between science,
technology and society leading
to this accident. Further, the
authors reveal how these
relationships were constructed
historically. This book provides
a case analysis on the
Fukushima disaster in political,
societal, economic and cultural
dimensions. In addition,
analyses for historically grown
relationships between different
societal spheres mouthing into
disasters are presented using
examples of the Minamata
disease (Mercury pollution),
Itai-Itai Disease (Cadmium
pollution), BSE, and GMOs.
With this book, Yuko Fujigaki
achieves to connect local and
cultural peculiarities with
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generalized scientific
information and practices in a
coherent, logical fashion to a
comprehensive volume on a
very actual topic of global
significance. In light of a
globally increasing energy gap,
this book has a distinct global
relevance, providing an honest
account on different triggers
mouthing into the nuclear
disaster. This book not only
gives a scientific account. It
also can also contribute to
prevent future disasters
starting from similar vectors.
Inu x Boku SS, Vol. 4 Apr 02
2020 When Ririchiyo returns
home for the New Year's
festivities, she is hesitant to
admit to her family that her
bodyguard is also her
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boyfriend. Over the past
several months, the other
supernatural boarders at
Ayakashi Hall have become
more like a real family to her
than any she has ever known.
Never have these bonds been
more evident than when
danger threatens one of her
new friends...
Blue Flag, Vol. 1 Dec 31 2019
For some reason, Taichi
Ichinose just can’t stand
Futaba Kuze. But at the start of
his third year in high school, he
finds himself in the same
homeroom as her, along with
his childhood friend Toma
Mita, a star athlete. But one
day, Futaba opens up to Taichi
and admits she has a crush on
Toma. She then asks for his
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help in confessing to him!
There’s just one
problem—Toma seems to
already have a secret crush on
someone else. -- VIZ Media
I Hear the Sunspot Jun 04 2020
Due to the overwhelming
success of I Hear the Sunspot,
the sequel has finally arrived, I
Hear the Sunspot: Theory of
Happiness! How will this "more
than friends, less than lovers"
relationship evolve? --he can't
hear . . . ? Because of a hearing
disability Kohei is often alone.
Taichi is outspoken and
cheerful. At first, Kohei keeps
himself well guarded, but after
he meets Taichi he slowly
learns to open up.
That Blue Sky Feeling, Vol.
1 Feb 10 2021 When Noshiro
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transfers to a new school, he
meets Sanada, a loner who
doesn’t seem to have
friends—or want any. The other
kids whisper that Sanada keeps
to himself because he’s secretly
gay. But rather than scare
Noshiro away, the rumor only
makes him more interested. He
sets out on a campaign to win
over the surly Sanada,
embarking on a surprising
friendship. -- VIZ Media
Sword Art Online: Fairy
Dance, Vol. 1 (manga) May
28 2022 Kazuto Kirigaya (aka
Kirito) has beaten Sword Art
Online, a VRMMORPG that
transformed into a literal game
of death, and returned to the
real world. Unfortunately, the
same cannot be said for Asuna
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Yuuki (aka Asuna the Flash),
the girl with whom Kirito fell in
love in the virtual world of
Aincrad but who has yet to
awaken from her game-induced
slumber. As his sister, Suguha,
sadly looks on, Kazuto
continues to visit Asuna in the
hospital in the hope of finding
answers. But when one day he
meets a man claiming to be
Asuna's fiancé, Kazuto fears
that Asuna may be lost to him
forever... That is until a fellow
survivor of SAO taken form the
latest VRMMORPG sensation,
ALfheim Online - a screenshot
that features someone being
held captive who looks entirely
too much like Asuna! His hope
renewed, Kirito dives headlong
into an all-new virtual
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adventure, but can true love
conquer the game?!
Our Dreams at Dusk:
Shimanami Tasogare Vol. 1
Nov 02 2022 Not only is high
schooler Tasuku Kaname the
new kid in town, he is also
terrified that he has been outed
as gay. Just as he’s
contemplating doing the
unthinkable, Tasuku meets a
mysterious woman who leads
him to a group of people
dealing with problems not so
different from his own. In this
realistic, heartfelt depiction of
LGBT+ characters from
different backgrounds finding
their place in the world, a
search for inner peace proves
to be the most universal
experience of all.
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Kakegurui - Compulsive
Gambler - Jan 24 2022
Enduring the "Big Debt
Settlement Meeting" together
may have deepened the bond
between Yumeko and Mary, but
in this academy, friendships
tend to be fragile. Having
tasted victory, the pair
suddenly find themselves prime
targets. In the case of Yumeko,
that would be the eyepatchwearing Midari Ikishima. And
just who's got Mary in the
crosshairs...? In this third
volume of the story about an
academy filled with beautiful
women, the concepts of good
and evil are turned on their
heads!
The Disappearance of
Nagato Yuki-chan Aug 26
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2019 Yuki- that is, the "Yuki
Nagato" from before her
accident-has recovered. Before
she awakens, however, she is
able to meet the Yuki who had
taken her place while she slept.
Her other self found the
courage to tell Kyon her
feelings directly. Now that
she's back to normal, is it time
for this Yuki to do the same...?
Go For It, Nakamura!! Nov 21
2021 '" Nakamura has fallen in
love-at-first-sight with one of
his classmates, Hirose–but
there''s a problem: they
haven''t actually met yet...and
Nakamura is a total klutz who
might bungle things before
they even begin! "'
Nabari No Ou Aug 31 2022
Apathetic schoolboy Miharu
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Rokujou is content to meander
through life in the sleepy
village of Banten. But his quiet
existence is shattered when the
Grey Wolves of Iga, a powerful
ninja clan, attempt to kidnap
him in broad daylight. Only
then does Miharu discover that
the ultimate power of the
hidden ninja realm - a power
that can do both great good
and great harm - is sealed
within his body. As battles
erupt among rival ninja clans
seeking to control him, Miharu
must overcome his apathy and
learn the ways of the ninja if he
wants any shot at survival!
Angel Diary Oct 21 2021 With
the confrontation between
Hell's siblings past its climax,
Dong-Young uses her Winter
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General powers to salve Ryung
Jin's heart, providing him with
a means to save Se-In...in a
manner of speaking. And that's
not the only surprise the
princess of Heaven has up her
sleeve as she announces her
royal aspirations to the world
in this exciting installment of
Angel Diary!
Sweet Blue Flowers Jun 16
2021 It’s time for the Fujigaya
Theater Festival again, and this
year Akira and her friends have
chosen an ambitious Japanese
play. Not only will it seriously
challenge their acting abilities,
but the number of characters
means they’ll need all hands on
deck to pull it off. But ever
since Fumi admitted that she
has feelings for Akira, their
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friendship has been a little
awkward. Will the forced
intimacy of working on the play
together help them figure
things out or just make them
worse? -- VIZ Media
Behind the Scenes!!, Vol. 1 Sep
19 2021 It’s two months into
Ranmaru’s college career, and
if he’s learned one thing, it’s
that he’s really uncomfortable
around other people. But when
he stumbles into a zombie mob
attack, he’s totally forced out of
his comfort zone! Of course it’s
just a movie shoot, but when he
wakes up from his ignoble
faint, he’s been whisked away
behind the scenes with the Art
Squad! Could this group of
weirdos be what Ranmaru’s
been looking for all his life?! -Online Library waykambas.auriga.or.id
on December 3, 2022 Free Download Pdf

VIZ Media
Time and Again Aug 07 2020
"Sometimes a path can be
opened before you through
regret and remorse." Even if
karma must chase them
through time, the guilty will
always be punished. But BaekOn's philosophy is challenged
when a client refuses the
exorcist's advice and chooses
instead the guilt-free path. Why
is Baek-On so impassioned
about taking responsibility for
one's past sins? As experience
molds and shapes each
individual, the tragedies of life
highlight the times when
people are most likely to
change, for better or worse.
HIRAETH -The End of the
Journey- 1 Jun 28 2022 After
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the death of her best friend,
Mika is determined to follow
her into the grave. But her
suicide attempt introduces her
to a world unlike any she's ever
seen...full of gods and spirits
and entities of which she could
never have dreamed. But even
with this world of wonder, can
she find a way out of her
sorrow? Warning: This volume
contains depictions of suicide
attempts and suicidal ideation.
If you are experiencing suicidal
thoughts or feelings, you are
not alone, and there is help.
Call the National Suicide
Prevention Lifeline at
1-800-273-TALK (8255) or go to
suicidepreventionlifeline.org.
For international help visit
findahelpline.com.
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Keeping His Whims in
Check Nov 29 2019
Proclaimed handsome elite
businessman, Yuto Shinonome,
falls in love at first sight with
Tamaki, a beauty who’s exactly
his type. It hits him like a ton of
bricks when he finds out
Tamaki is actually a guy!!
Nevertheless, Yuto still acts
like a kid with a crush and
teases Tamaki like there’s no
tomorrow … How can perverse
Yuto handle love!?
I Hear the Sunspot: Limit
Volume 1 Oct 09 2020
Because of a hearing disability,
university student Kohei had
made a habit of distancing
himself from those around him.
But after meeting the
exceedingly cheerful Taichi, he
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gradually begins to embrace a
more positive outlook on life.
Kohei eventually begins to see
Taichi as more than a friend,
and after he finally confesses
his love to Taichi, the feelings
become mutual. In this new
addition to the I Hear the
Sunspot series, Kohei
continues on as a student,
while Taichi makes his way out
into the working world to
pursue his own calling and the
two begin a new life together!
Plant Genome Diversity
Volume 1 Jan 30 2020 In this
timely new 2-volume treatise,
experts from around the world
have banded together to
produce a first-of-its-kind
synopsis of the exciting and
fast moving field of plant
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evolutionary genomics. In
Volume I of Plant Genome
Diversity, an update is provided
on what we have learned from
plant genome sequencing
projects. This is followed by
more focused chapters on the
various genomic “residents” of
plant genomes, including
transposable elements,
centromeres, small RNAs, and
the evolutionary dynamics of
genes and non-coding
sequences. Attention is drawn
to advances in our
understanding of plant
mitochondrial and plastid
genomes, as well as the
significance of duplication in
genic evolution and the nonindependent evolution among
sequences in plant genomes.
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Finally, Volume I provides an
introduction to the vibrant new
frontier of plant epigenomics,
describing the current state of
our knowledge and the
evolutionary implications of the
epigenomic landscape.
Sweet Blue Flowers, Vol. 2 Aug
19 2021 Kyoko’s fiancé invites
a group of her friends to join
them at his family’s summer
home. But the trip ends up
including more than just ghost
stories and horseback
riding—Fumi can now confirm
that she has feelings for Akira.
And Akira learns more than she
wants to about Kyoko’s private
life with some accidental
eavesdropping. After this, how
can the girls just go back to
school like nothing happened? Online Library waykambas.auriga.or.id
on December 3, 2022 Free Download Pdf

- VIZ Media
Natsume’s Book of Friends,
Vol. 3 Mar 02 2020 Takashi is
busy returning the names his
grandmother trapped in her
book and helping the local
yokai with their problems. But
he has to put his good deeds on
hold when a black Nyanko
Sensei look-alike snatches the
Book of Friends! Takashi and
the real Nyanko trail the bad
cat to a secret yokai meeting.
Will they be in time to stop the
impostor's wicked plans?! -VIZ Media
Histocompatibility May 04
2020 This book presents some
recent researches related to
histocompatibility for scientists
interested in this field. It
includes 10 chapters, in
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different topics, prepared by
Sundararajulu Panneerchelvam
and Mohd Nor Norazmi; Giada
Amodio and Silvia Gregori;
Adema Ribic; Bahaa K. A.
Abdel-Salam; Kai-Fu Tang;
Roberto Biassoni, Irene Vanni
and Elisabetta Ugolotti; WeiCheng Yang, Lien-Siang Chou
and Jer-Ming Hu; Shatrah
Othman and Rohana Yusof;
Masahiro Hirayama, Eiichi
Azuma and Yoshihiro Komada;
Gustav Roder, Linda
Geironson, Elna Follin, Camilla
Thuring and Kajsa Paulsson.
Nabari No Ou Apr 26 2022
Nabari No Ou Mar 26 2022
The Hidden World seems less
and less hidden as Togakushi
Village approaches the ninjas
of Banten with a proposition: In
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return for their help in taking
out an eminent scientistturned-weapons developer in
the surface world, Togakushi
will hand over their forbidden
art scroll. But this job offer
comes with strings attached as
Togakushi's mind-reading chief
holds Banten's deepest, darkest
secrets hostage and threatens
to reveal all if they refuse to
play nice! Will Kumohirasensei's decidedly peace-loving
way of the ninja allow him to
cover his hands in blood?!
Climb On To My Shoulders Dec
11 2020 Trey and Paul are upand-coming programmers with
their minds set on fame and
fortune! However, they need to
actually finish writing a
program first. The two decide
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to make a program that can
play tic-tac-toe, but all their
hard work is destroyed by the
clueless yet smooth-talking MJ.
In spite of their rough first
meeting, MJ turns out to
actually be useful to Trey and
Paul. He even manages to land
them the intimidating job of
making class-scheduling
software! Misadventures and
romantic tension abound in this
adorable comedy that's set in
the 1960s.
Oltre le onde. Shimanami
tasogare Jun 24 2019
Our Dreams at Dusk:
Shimanami Tasogare Vol. 1 Oct
01 2022 The Harvey-nominated
manga about a broad LGBT+
community. Not only is high
schooler Tasuku Kaname the
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new kid in town, he is also
terrified that he has been outed
as gay. Just as he’s
contemplating doing the
unthinkable, Tasuku meets a
mysterious woman who leads
him to a group of people
dealing with problems not so
different from his own. In this
realistic, heartfelt depiction of
LGBT+ characters from
different backgrounds finding
their place in the world, a
search for inner peace proves
to be the most universal
experience of all.
One Fine Day Jul 18 2021 Take
one fussy dog, a rain-loving cat,
and a little mouse with a big
sweet tooth, mix in a sprinkle
of sunshine and a dash of
magic, and you've got a recipe
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for adventure! Whether they're
baking cookies, cleaning up, or
helping out a friend, this trio
always manages to stir up a
healthy helping of mischief and
fun. Tumbling straight from the
pages of YEN PLUS, see how
every day can be a fine day
indeed.
Mr. Mini Mart Apr 14 2021
"Shy Nakaba has been a shut-in
ever since gossip at school
destroyed his reputation. But
when his mom snags him a job
to help him break out of his
shell, he's forced to face a coworker who knows a thing or
two about courage and
commitment! Can Nakaba
stand tall and speak up for
what he truly wants?"--Back
cover.
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Nabari No Ou May 16 2021
His forgotten memories now
returned to him, Miharu
Rokujou takes the throne as
Nabari no Ou, ruler of the
Hidden World, with
unwavering resolve. This
choice is made in part to
reclaim the "someone" who was
his other half-the half ripped
from him. At long last, two
souls torn asunder are about to
be reunited...
Dekoboko Sugar Days Jul 06
2020 Yuujirou Matsukaze has
been close friends with Rui
Hanamine since the two of
them were children. Back then,
Yuujirou was the one who stood
up for and took care of his
adorable, soft-hearted friend.
But as it turns out, Yuujirou's
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childhood dreams end up
growing a little too big to
handle — or, rather, too tall! At
over six feet in height, the
cheerful and happy-go-lucky
Rui towers over his would-be
protector... and still has no idea
Yuujirou's had a crush on him
since they were kids!
Blue Flag, Vol. 8 Jul 26 2019
Toma and Futaba have their
first sit-down talk after the big
fight at school. Meanwhile,
Taichi struggles with the
problems that have been
dumped in his lap by his
friend’s choices, and he ends
up distancing himself from
Toma. Then, one day, Toma
stops coming to school. Left in
the lurch, what can Futaba and
Taichi do? Everyone chooses
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their futures, and time marches
on. Don’t miss the heartfelt
conclusion of Blue Flag! -- VIZ
Media
Raiders Sep 07 2020 Before
Irel has time to sort out the
latest clue in the mystery
surrounding the chrism bottles,
he and his friends are attacked
by a skeletal assassin in a
pinstripe suit on the hunt for
Lamia. To make matters worse,
there's also a pair of crazed
were-cats on Lamia's trail as
well. As Clarion faces off
against the cat-girls and Lamia
goes head-to-skull with the
zombie called Skeleton, can
Irel help either of them and
keep his crew together?
Cytokine Yearbook Volume 1
Mar 14 2021 The justification
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for yearbooks is greater than
ever as we approach the third
millennium, overwhelmed with
information. This first edition
of the Cytokine Yearbook
summarizes the latest advances
in the revolutionary field of
cytokine research. The work is
not a comprehensive reference
work, but covers a selection of
current themes. The intention
is to keep paying attention to
current topics in the Yearbooks
to come. The editors invited a
number of distinguished
colleagues, who are
international experts in their
specific fields, resulting in a
high scientific level of the
contributions. This Yearbook is
required reading for every
scientist and physician working
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in the field of cytokines.
The Gods Lie Jan 12 2021
Boys Run the Riot 1 Dec 23
2021 High schooler Ryo knows
he’s transgender, but he
doesn’t have anyone to confide
in about the confusion he feels.
He can’t tell his best friend,
who he’s secretly got a crush
on, and he can’t tell his mom,
who’s constantly asking why
Ryo “dresses like a boy.” He
certainly can’t tell Jin, the new
transfer student who looks like
just another bully… The only
time Ryo feels at ease is when
he’s wearing his favorite
clothes. Then, and only then,
the world melts away, and he
can be his true self. One day,
while out shopping, Ryo sees
someone he didn’t expect: Jin.
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The kid who looked so tough in
class has the same taste in
fashion as him! At last, Ryo has
someone he can open up
to—and the journey ahead
might finally give him a way to
express himself to the world.
Classmates Vol. 1: Dou kyu sei
Sep 27 2019 The touching
Boys’ Love story that inspired a
hit animated film, in an all-new
translation for digital and print.
Hikaru always thought his
classmate Rihito was kind of a
snob, until he stumbles across
Rihito secretly practicing a
song in an empty classroom.
Hikaru agrees to become
Rihito’s music tutor, and with
each lesson the two boys grow
closer. But when Hikaru
realizes that he’s fallen for
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Rihito, will they stay
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classmates or become
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something more?
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